
Volunteer Coin Nomination: Bob and Marge Newton 

Bob and Marge Newton have been working with the US Army Corps of Engineers for almost 30 
years.  The Newton’s began their work with USACE as gate attendants and have continued to 
work as volunteers.  The Newton’s have worked at Lake of the Pines, Whitney Lake, and Waco 
Lake where they still volunteer today.  Bob and Marge take great pride in their work and are 
always willing to help with any project.  The Newton’s are exceptional park hosts—they make 
contact with visitors, provide information, and ensure that the public are following rules and 
regulations.  There have been several instances where the Newton’s have had to work seven 
days a week to help keep parks open, and they do it willingly and without complaint. Bob and 
Marge have volunteered approximately 1650 hours with USACE.  This coming year marks the 
30th anniversary of when the Newton’s began their work with USACE.  I would like to thank 
them for all of their years of service and the service they continue to do by presenting them 
with a volunteer coin.  


